
NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION (NSF) 
UPDATED DISCLOSURE GUIDANCE

The National Science Foundation (NSF) requires 
Principal Investigators and Senior Personnel to disclose 
certain information for proposals and reports.  The NSF 
has issued updated information to clarify what data 
must be disclosed and where to disclose this data.

The new guidance, entitled NSF Pre-award and Post-
award Disclosures Relating to the Biographical Sketch 
and Current and Pending Support, can be found on the 
NSF website at https://www.nsf.gov/bfa/dias/policy/
disclosures_table/jan2022.pdf.

Reminder
Disclosure is required for all Principal Investigators and Senior Personnel

in proposals and reports.
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